
 

 

                                                                                                                  

18th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

END OF YEAR LETTER & KEY DATES FOR THE NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR 

 

We have had an extremely busy end of year with various concerts, proms, Sports Days, rewards trips to Southend and 

celebrations with Leavers’ Mass for Years 11 & 13.  Year 11 & 13 are now enjoying a well-earned rest from their public 

examinations and we look forward to seeing the benefits of their hard work on the Results Days in August.  The rest of the 

school have sat their AP2 examinations and will be receiving their final end of year reports this week which I hope you will find 

helpful in supporting your child into the next academic year.   Please see the further details of our recent events in the Parents' 

Newsletter. 

 

We bid farewell to a number of staff this term, Robert Stringer (MFL), Laura Singleton (Head of Music), Fatima Chaudry 

(Geography), Ellen Dellafield (ADT), James Rumsey (Head of History), Will Lawn (Head of PE), Danielle McAllister (PE), Sana 

Badri (Science/Head of Year 13), Rimsha Razwan and Maria Chera (English), Omotara Adeyemi (Psychology), Jennifer Thomas 

(Pastoral Support Manager for Sixth Form), Robert Da’Cunha and Mavis Yeboah (Teaching Assistants) and Sian McVittie 

(Assistant Headteacher). 

 

Staff will be returning on Monday 2nd September 2024 (INSET) and there will be a staggered return for students as listed below. 

Please also see attached the term dates for the next academic year:- 

 
DATES DETAILS 

Thursday 15th August 2024 A Level Results Day 

Thursday 22nd August 2024 GCSE Results Day 

Monday 2nd September 2024 INSET 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024 Year 7 (8.30am-3pm) 

Year 12 Registration (9am-10.40am) 

Year 13 Induction (11am-12.45pm) 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 Staggered start with normal finish time 

Year 7 (8:30am)  

Year 8  (8.30am) 

Year 9 (9am) 

Year 10 (9.30am) 

Year 11 (10am) 

No Sixth Form 

Thursday 5th September 2024 All Year Groups Return (8.30am-3pm) 

 

Enjoy the summer break and we look forward to seeing you in September. 

 

Yours in service, 

    

Mr A Hall 

HEADTEACHER    
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